TA T			
No.			
TIU.			



## United Independent School District INFORMATIONAL ITEM

TOPIC	Addition of Air Evac Lifeteam Program to 1	Employe	ee Benefits	
SUBMITTED BY_ APPROVED FOR	Robert Chapa  TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:	_OF:_	Risk Management	
	•	0.00 7464		
DATE ASSIGNED	FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:	April	15, 2014	

## **Informational Item**

As a product of the employee benefits package the Employee Benefits Committee (EBC) has approved the renewal contract with *Air Evac Lifeteam* effective September 1, 2014.

The Air Evac Lifeteam Program is a medical emergency air transportation service that operates out of the Laredo International Airport. For a small monthly fee employees may cover all persons living in their household for this emergency transportation service. Since inception, Air Evac Lifeteam has been averaging close to two (2) flights per day.

The renewal rate will increase from \$3.75/month to \$5.00/month and is guaranteed for three years.

## **Budgetary Information**

No district cost. All fees by employee deduction.



P.O. Box 948 • West Plains, MO 65775 • Ph 800-793-0010 • Fax 866-299-3303

## Dear Valued Customer,

We are very grateful that you have chosen to partner with Air-Evac Lifeteam and all Air Medical Group Holdings. We have now been operating in the Laredo Area for close to 4 years. Since that time we have added a number of Aircraft to the South Texas area. We now operate aircrafts in Eagle Pass, Carrizo Springs, Pearsall, San Antonio, San Marcus (Airplane), McAllen, and of course Laredo.

The strong support we have received from South Texas through Membership has been one of the reasons we have been able to expand our coverage area.

Our standard rates for AirMedCare Network (Air Evac Lifeteam) are as follows: Payroll deduction rates:

\$5.00 per month-More than 150 employees enrolled

These are the standard rates for all payroll deducted members. We recognize that there will be a slight increase over the special introductory price in the deduction amount for your employees. I would like to point out that all businesses in the Laredo area received a \$15.00 annual discount for the first three years. This rate change is simply a change to normal pricing. These prices will be effective starting on the first pay period following UISD next open enrollment.

Again, we thank you for your continued support.

Respectfully, Kenneth R. Euler Regional Director of Membership Sales Texas, Louisiana, Mississippi, Arkansas





